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The Department of English and Communication Studies hosted a Workshop on “Creating the 

Creatives” for the students of the B.A. and M.A. in English Students from the 22nd to 27th of 

November 2024 at ICFAI University Meghalaya. This workshop was conducted by Half and One, a 

media company, in collaboration with the Directorate of Sports and Youth Affairs, Meghalaya.  

This workshop focused on navigating the intricacies of internship and job applications. It aimed to 

equip the students with the skills and knowledge necessary to excel in today’s competitive 

professional landscape. 

The workshop was conducted by the Half and One team led by Mr. Babatdor Dkhar, the Creative 

Head of the company. 


